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Case No. 2024-00010
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Morgan County Water District. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2024-
00010, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case
Filings for: 2024-00010 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 
 
 

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by  on
Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at 10:30 AM
--------------------------------------------------------
Name: Williams
Address: Road to Ezel
City: Ezel
State: Ky
Zip Code: 41425
Phone number where you can be reached:
Home phone:
Utility Name: Morgan County Water District
State the nature of your concern: I believe that the 41% rate increase is completely out of
reason. There are a lot of people on a fixed income that cannot afford what it costs now. Plus
there will be people that were going to sign on to county water that will find other alternatives.
Why do they need a new building when the one they have serves the purpose now. In the first
publication in the licking valley courier Mr. Elam stated that they had 16 employees but yet at
the public meeting on March the 11 he stated they had 18 employees if they are bleeding
money so badly then why add 2 more employees? I believe it is horrible to expect the
customers to pay a 41% increase all at once maybe over time.
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: Yes
--------------------------------------------------------




